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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

 

Saturday 14 May  2016 Middlestown Gala. Pop along to the Friend  

    tent and chat about the changes we have made 

    and are making 

 

Monday 13 June 2016   In the evening we intend to have some work  

    sessions  

 

Monday 25 July 2016   look out for the details nearer the time 

 

Our AGM on Monday 11 April 2016 saw two new faces join the 

management group. Simon Pickering and Roz Perring joined the existing 

Friends with Mike Mee now standing down. Our thanks were conveyed to 

Mike for his enthusiasm, effort and hospitality over the last twelve 

months. 

 

The condition of the paths remain high on the agenda. We have increased 

activity off the main paths which is raising concerns regarding the natural 

vegetation and an increase in paths that are becoming boggy in the wet 

weather.  

 

Looking for funding for the new route and the war horse memorial is 

something we would ask all Friends to consider and pass any thoughts on 

to the Parish Council. Funding is to be sought from the local horse 

community for a seat made out of horseshoes to reflect the contribution 

war horses made in World War I. The Parish Council are proposing a war 

memorial for the fallen in the Parish. 

 

We hope you can join us on Emroyd this summer so look out for details of 

our gatherings. 

 

 

Friends of Emroyd 

May 2016 


